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Hello Everyone, 
 
Following a meeting with the committee trustees and Mrs Warmington we wanted to give 
you an update on this years spending and the future of the PTFA.  
 
This year’s PTFA Contribution update 
Unfortunately, the Christmas theatre trips did not go ahead as there were no tickets 
available on the school’s chosen dates. This week school are booking the Christmas trips 
for December 2023 to make sure they get their chosen shows. 
 
The £1,860 that was allocated for this has now been put towards the following: 

- New library software and accelerated reader £800  
- iSing Pop £800 (Concert will be Friday 14th July) 
- Remaining funds are being used for class resources £260 

 
The £1,860 contribution from the PTFA for Summer trips remains the same. These have 
already been planned and children will be going to the following places:  

- Thinktank in Birmingham (Y3 & Y6) 
- Elan Valley Reservoir (Y5) 
- The Black Country Museum (Y4 & Y2) 
- Ludlow Castle (Reception & Y1) 

Once transport arrangements are confirmed, the letters are sent to parents.  
 
Future of the PTFA 
After 4 years, I have taken the decision to step down as Chair of the PTFA at the end of 
this academic year. We are still looking for someone to take over the reins, if you are 
interested, please let me know. The position could be split so if you and a friend want to 
take it on, please get in touch.  
 
Jane stepped in as our Vice Chair this year but would like to continue as a supporting 
member rather than a trustee and committee member. Therefore, we need to find a Vice 
Chair too.  
 
The remaining committee members are not standing down, but a Chair and Vice Chair is 
required to lead the team and for us to continue as a registered Charity. Steph (Treasurer) 
and Claire (Secretary) are a fantastic team and will support you into the roles.  
 
I have created a little questionnaire to gain some feedback about how people feel about 
the PTFA and how we raise money. Please take a minute to let us know your thoughts 
here.  
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
 
Danika Shaw 
Chair of Mordiford Primary School PTFA 

https://forms.gle/r5xEoEk66LURy8DU8

